
January 3, 2017

State trails advisory board to meet January 11 and 12
 

(Anchorage, AK) – The Outdoor Recreational Trails Advisory Board will meet Jan. 11-12 in Anchorage and by teleconference to
consider grant applications. The public is welcome to attend the meeting which will be held from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on both days in
Room 106 of the Atwood Building, located at 550 West 7th Ave in Anchorage.

During the meeting, the ORTAB will evaluate grant proposals for trail-related projects through the Recreational Trails Program. The
board will provide recommendations to the director of the Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation who will make decisions on
funding for those applications.

To join the meeting via teleconference, please dial 866-918- 8374, conference code 5569714090. For special accommodations,
auxiliary aid or services, and/or an alternative communication format to participate in this meeting, please contact Darcy Harris at
907-269-8699 or darcy.harris@alaska.gov at least three week days in advance of the meeting to make the necessary arrangements.

For more information about the meeting or the Recreational Trails Program, go to http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/grants/trails.htm.

CONTACT:  Darcy Harris, 907-269-8699, darcy.harris@alaska.gov

###

STAY CONNECTED:
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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